
 

Cougar Alert 
 

Please advise staff and students to 
use caution in the area noted below 

 

 

Our office has received the following information 
regarding a COUGAR sighting:   
 
Date of most recent sighting:  Monday, November 19, 
2018 
Time of sighting:  Various times over past few days 
Location:  Dobson Road and Englishman River Road area 
 
Any further sightings MUST be reported to the 
Conservation Office at 1-877-952-7277 as well as to the 
office of the Superintendent of Schools (250-248-4241) 
 
Please note that the reporting of bear and cougar 
sightings are time sensitive. 
 
If you distribute this information to your school 
community, please ensure that you include the location 
and date of the sighting 
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